
Heather Stoa, a member of Rotary Club of Decatur IL #180 since 1998, has served her club in a variety of 

leadership positions and was president in 2006-07. 

At the District level, Heather has chaired both the Global Grants and District GRants Committees. In 2009, 
Heather was named District 6490 Rotarian of the Year. She is a member of the Paul Harris Society, and she and 
husband, Terry, are Major Donors to The Rotary Foundation.

Heather serves as a Heart 2 Heart Advisory Committee Member for Zones 30-31. Her greatest joy in Rotary has 
been working on International Grants and projects in Mexico, India and Kenya. She is excited about connecting 
100 clubs in our district with 100 clubs in Mexico to celebrate the 100th anniversary of Mexico in Rotary. She is 
extremely proud of the work of fellow Rotarians to improve their communities in East Central Illinois and around 
the world.

Heather is a retired educator and freelance writer. Her hobbies include traveling, reading, gardening, painting 
and cooking. She and Terry have two children and five very energetic grandchildren!




